
 

PRESCHOOL NEWSLETTER   

     September 8, 2019  

 

THE LETTER B:  Bugs and bees and bears, oh my!  

The children’s activities all revolved around the 

letter B.  We ate biscuits, berries and bananas, built 

with blocks, searched for bugs, played with balls and 

balloons, and had fun building friendships in the 

process.   

 

JESUS’ TIME:  The Fall into Sin:  When Adam and Eve 

disobeyed God, He did not abandon them.  He 

promised to send Jesus to die on the cross and rise 

again, victorious over sin, death, and the power of 

the devil.  He did this for you! 

 

EXTRA CLOTHES:  It is important that every 

preschooler has an extra set of clothes (socks, 

underwear, top, bottoms, shoes) at school with 

them every day.  Not only for potty accidents, extra 

clothes are important when spilled milk, bloody 

noses, and messy play occur.   

    

SCHOLASTIC BOOK ORDERS DUE FRIDAY:  Order 

forms will be available this week. Each month, we 

will distribute flyers so that you can order books for 

your home.  For each dollar’s worth of orders, 

preschool receives bonus points to use for classroom 

books and materials.  Want to see more books?  You 

can order online! Codes and instructions are on the 

book order handout. Orders are due by September 

13. 

 

PICTURE DAYS THIS WEEK:  Check your parent file 

for a blue order form for your child’s individual 

school pictures.  Picture days are Wednesday, 

September 11, and Thursday, September 12.   There 

will be makeup dates on Monday and Tuesday 

September 16/17.  

 

THERE IS STILL TIME TO ORDER HOT LUNCH THIS 

WEEK.  Parents of full-day students, please check 

your parent file for your order form, and turn it in 

TOMORROW, Monday, September 9, with payment. 

Our first hot lunch is Wednesday. 

 

PRESCHOOL SNACK PANTRY: Some parents have 

asked about snack donations.  We now have snack 

cards at each sign-in kiosk.  Parents can take a card 

or two, and purchase those items while grocery 

shopping. You may drop off your donations at the 

school when you drop off your child for preschool. 

 

COOKS’ NIGHT OUT RETURNS!  Don’t miss 

September’s Cooks’ Night Out on Monday, 

September 16th from 5-7 P.M. in Trinity Lutheran 

Church Fellowship Hall.  Join other Trinity families 

for a brisket dinner with all the fixings!  Free will 

offering (suggested donation price $7.50/meal).  If 

you are on the run, we have take-out.  Proceeds 

benefit the school. 

 

AMAZING ATHLETES will begin this Friday, 

September 13 at 11:30 A.M. Lessons typically last 45 

minutes. There is still time to register and pay online.  

See the poster by the sign-in books for details. 

 

FROM THE OFFICE:  Debi processes billing on the 

first of the month, and sends your bill via email.  

Have you not received a bill for September?  Check 

your spam/junk folder.  If it is not there, stop in at 

the office and check with Debi to make sure the 

email address she has for you is correct.  Payment is 

due by the 20th of the month to avoid late fees. 

 

~~~MARK YOUR CALENDARS~~ 

TOMORROW:  HOT LUNCH ORDER FORMS DUE 

 

SEPTEMBER 11 AND 12: Picture Days! 

 

SEPTEMBER 13: Scholastic book orders are due. 

                              First Amazing Athletes lesson  

 

SEPTEMBER 16:  COOKS’ NIGHT OUT at Trinity 5-7 


